
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are getting daily updates from DfE and Public Health regarding Coronavirus (COVID-

19). 

 

Today we have spoken to Public Health and they have reassured us that at this moment 

in time we have nothing to worry about.  They stressed that if someone is tested positive 

for the virus anyone who has had direct contact with that person will be contacted direct 

by Public Health and the Local Health Advisors. 

 

If anything changes we will follow the recommendations of Public Health and we will 

keep you updated immediately. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


